
Next week we are on Week 1 of our revised menu.  

Which you can view on our website:  

   https://www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/school-meals 

 

 

 

 

 

We could not be more proud of each and every mem-

ber of Year 6 for the positive attitudes they all showed 

when completing their SAT’s tests this week. Thank you 

to the Year 6 team for all their efforts in preparing the 

children and making the week so much fun either side 

of the tests, including a trip to the park today. Also to 

the office and Mrs Pasqua (Catering Manager) for all 

the efforts and organisation behind the scenes with the 

SATS breakfasts.  



 

Well done to Oliver, Ava, 

George, Mason, Annabelle and 

Eliza for their achievements 

outside of school this week. 









 

FAPS are busy organising the 

Summer fete which is taking 

place on  Friday 28th June 

2024. If you are happy to 

have a Temme English board 

at your home advertising the 

event please send an email to FAPS@abacus.essex.sch.uk by 

31st May 2024.  

 

Don’t forget that you can buy Adventure 

Island wristbands for £15 each Friday 

after school in the foyer area.  

 
 

We are very excited that 

we will soon have our 

own clothes and shoes 

recycling bin on site. 

In here you can recycle 
all types of clothing, ac-
cessories and household 
fabrics, including shoes, bags, belts, hats, 
gloves, bed linen, towels and sleeping bags are 
accepted.  






